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A Message from the PAT President

Dear Thai and American colleagues,

This year is the 175" anniversary of diplomatic relations between Thailand and USA. To celebrate this
event, the executive committee of PAT agreed with my proposal to organize a special symposium titled

“Thai-American Psychiatry Conference,” or in short TAP Con, at our annual academic meeting in Bangkok.

Fortunately, our annual academic meeting has joined with the bigger and larger meetings, the 11" AFPMH

Congress and the annual meeting of SAFMHP.

Thai psychiatry and American psychiatry has had an established relationship for many decades. The first Thai
doctor Luang Wichian Baedyakhom, who was a director of the current “Somdet Chaopraya Institute of Psychiatry”
was trained in psychiatry in the USA, Since then, many Thai psychiatrists have gone to the USA especially to the

famous annual meeting of the American Psychiatric Association (APA).

APA and our Thai association (PAT) had established a relationship for many years before | became the
President. Every year, the APA invites the PAT President to attend their annual meeting and waiving the registration

fees.

An example that our associations has a long friendship over many years can be seen during my presidency
when the APA also invited Thai psychiatrists to be speakers at their annual meeting. In 2007, Dr. Apisamai

Srirangson and | were invited to give a talk in different sessions.
| do hope that TAP-Con will bring both associations much closer than before.

Lastly, | would like to express my sincere thanks for our American speakers, expecially Prof. Pedro Ruiz,
who came from far away at their own expense to share with us experiences in their fields of expertise. | also wish

all of them good memories of Thailand and also to have many new friends.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Pichet Udomratn., M.D.
President, the Psychiatric Association of Thailand (PAT).
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The Joint International Conference
of the Psychiatric Association of Thailand (PAT)
and the American Psychiatric Association (APA)
Celebrating the 175" Anniversary of Diplomatic Relations
Between Thailand & USA

“Thai - American Psychiatry Conference (TAP Con)”

26" August 2008
at the Multipurpose Room
Royal Paragon Hall Convention and Exhibition Center
5" Floor of Siam Paragon, Pathumwan, Bangkok, Thailand

Welcome Message
Prof.Pichet Udomratn, M.D.
President, Psychiatric Association of Thailand

Opening Address
Prof.Pedro Ruiz, M.D.
Past President, American Psychiatric Association

History of Psychiatry in America :
An American Psychiatric Association Perspective
Prof.Pedro Ruiz, M.D.

History of Psychiatry in Thailand
Prof.Pichet Udomratn, M.D.

Drug Use, Abuse and Dependence in the United States: Trends, Limitations
and Ideas for Future Studies
Prof.Linda Cottler, Ph.D.

Current Situation of Substance-Related Problems in Thailand
Assoc.Prof.Sawitri Assanangkornchai, M.D., Ph.D.

Geriatric Psychiatry : Alzheimer’s Dementia and Related Disorders in the
21rst Century
Jose E. De la Gandara Sibila, M.D.

Thai Perspectives on Geriatric Psychiatry
Asst.Prof. Nahathai Wongpakaran, M.D.

Closing Remarks
Prof.Pedro Ruiz, M.D., Prof. Pichet Udomratn, M.D.
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Welcome Message

Dear Prof.Ruiz, distinguished guests, American and Thai colleagues,

On behalf of the Psychiatric Association of Thailand (PAT), it is my great pleasure to welcome all of you to
the first “Thai - American Psychiatry Conference” or in short words TAP Con.

This conference in being held to celebrate the 175" anniversary of diplomatic relations between Thailand and
the USA and is part of the 11" ASEAN Federation for Psychiatry and Mental Health (AFPMH) Congress of which
PAT is one of the main local organizers.

Psychiatry in Thailand has been associated with American psychiatry since 1929 when Luang Wichian
Baedyakhom was the first Thai doctor to study psychiatry in the United States on a 2- year scholarship. After his
return, he changed the name of “Asylum” to “Hospital for the Mentally III” and also used his knowledge and
expertise that he had acquired in the USA to improve mental health services throughout Thailand.

Since then many Thai psychiatrists have gone to study in the USA and moreover, others regularly attended
the very popular annual academic meeting of the American Psychiatric Association (APA). There are now some Thai
psychiatrists who have been American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology (ABPN) certified and are still practicing in
the USA.

At this conference the participants will learn of three aspects of psychiatry in both countries i.e. history,
substance use disorders, and geriatric psychiatry.

I hope that this meeting will continue to bring a closer relationship between PAT and APA and also continue

the long lasting friendships among psychiatrists and mental health workers both in Thailand and the USA.

Best regards

Prof. Pichet Udomratn, M.D.
President, the Psychiatric Association of Thailand (PAT)
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“Opening Address”

Dear Colleagues from Thailand as well as visitors from other countries

It is my distinct pleasure and privilege to welcome all of you to the First Thai-American Psychiatric
Conference (TAP Con), which celebrates the 175" Anniversary of the cordial and diplomatic relations between
Thailand and the United States of America (USA). As a Past President of the American Psychiatric Association
(APA), it is an honor for me to participate in this very relevant and important event.

In my opinion, this Conference Scientific Program is an outstanding one, and will permit all mental health
professionals attending this Conference to become actualize in all aspects of psychiatry, as well as acquire new
knowledge in the topics presented and discussed. | look forward to meeting as many of you as possible, and to

learn from your clinical experiences and research efforts.
Best wishes,
Pedro Ruiz, M.D.

President (2006-2007)

American Psychiatric Association
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